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CONSENT FOR USE OF IMAGES 
 
 

We often take photographs, and occasionally make video or webcam recordings, of 
the children at school.  The vast majority of these photos are used within school, 
for example in assembly and on display boards.  We use our school website to 
share the many wonderful things we do at Kingslea e.g. sporting events, dressing 
up days, workshops and other events we’d like to share with you.     
 

To comply with the GDPR regulations, we need your permission before we can 
photograph or make any recordings of your child for external use.   
 

 Consent if given is valid for the entire time your child is at Kingslea Primary 
School.  The consent will automatically expire after this time, apart from the 
use of existing images. 

 
 

 We will not disclose full names (first name and surname) of any child in any  
photograph used 

 
 

 Your consent can be withdrawn at any point, simply contact the school office. 
 

 

 

Kings Road, Horsham, West Sussex, RH13 5PS 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr A Conway 

Deputy Head: Mrs J Payne 

 

Tel: (01403) 254282 

Email:office@kingslea.org.uk 


